
From: Glenn Berry
To: Norfolk Vanguard
Subject: Fw: Dec.10th meeting
Date: 02 December 2018 17:28:44

 
 
From: Glenn Berry
Sent: Sunday, December 02, 2018 5:26 PM
To: NorvolkVanguard@pin.gsi.gov.uk
Cc: happisburgh parishclerk
Subject: Dec.10th meeting
 

Dear Sir/Madam
To confirm I will be attending both meetings Glenn Berry reg.no. 20012507 as Chairman of
Happisburgh Parish Council.
For the Preliminary meeting  matters relating to land fall , locations for Site inspections and 
Accompanied site inspections.
For open floor meeting to speak  please about landfall Construction impacts traffic ,
amenity impacts and coastal retreat.
 
Please could I ask why the Meetings are being held in Kings Lynn surely some where more
central to the project would be better.
 
Yours faithfully
Glenn Berry
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